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Background 
In late 2018, the Office of the Registrar-General (ORG) and Land Services SA (LSSA) established 
the Land Titling Advisory Group (LTAG), and held the first meeting in 2019. 
 
The inaugural term of membership has now expired and this Bulletin is to advise that ORG and 
LSSA are seeking expressions of interest for the second term of LTAG membership. 
 
The LTAG is not a decision-making body, but rather an open, consultative body for the purposes of 
two-way advice and clarification. Feedback from the LTAG is used as part of decision-making 
processes by both LSSA and the ORG. 
 
The LTAG considers a wide range of matters including, but not limited to: 

• Consulting on the development of policy and legislative changes affecting land transactions 
in South Australia  

• Clarifying and advising on LSSA administration and procedures, including land registry 
forms 

• Advising on and clarifying eConveyancing updates, as well as conducting follow-up 
consultation on implementation 

• Advising on and clarifying compliance requirements and auditing regimes 
 
The LTAG Terms of Reference (recently reviewed) are available to view here. 
 
Expressions of Interest (EOI) 
As the inaugural term of membership has now expired, we are seeking expressions of interest in 
LTAG membership for the next two-year term.  
 
We are committed to creating a diverse and inclusive LTAG membership (including the range in 
firm sizes, geographic locations, and volume of transactions), which accurately reflects the industry 
they represent in South Australia.  
 
Past members are welcome to apply. 
 
Participation in this group as a member is voluntary and unpaid. The anticipated time commitment is 
approximately one hour every two months for meetings (plus any time needed to undertake reading, 
preparation for meetings, etc.) 
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To express your interest in membership of the LTAG, please complete the application form here.  
 
Applications will close on Friday, 26 February 2021. 
 
Those selected for group membership will be individually notified and a list will be published on the 
ORG website once finalised. 
 
Mr Brenton Pike, CEO of Land Services SA, and I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 
those who have served as inaugural members of the LTAG. Your assistance and input as we set up 
and developed this group has been of vital importance and is much appreciated. 
 
To obtain further information on the LTAG, or for any questions in relation to the EOI, please 
contact DIT.RegistrarGeneral@sa.gov.au.  
 
 

Jenny Cottnam 
REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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